Dear Principal (principals’ contact info usually on schools’ websites): 

Drive Electric Earth Day, a newly launched nationwide event designed to raise awareness of the benefits of electric vehicles, would like to invite XXX High School (or XXX College/University) to be a Drive Electric Earth Day Ambassador School. Our goal is to help youth learn about the clean-air benefits of these vehicles as many of them prepare to drive their first car. Drive Electric Earth Day is organized nationally by Plug In America, the Sierra Club and the Electric Auto Association. Here (https://cleantechnica.com/2016/09/27/2016s-largest-environmental-mass-mobilization-national-drive-electric-week/) is an article about the 2016 National Drive Electric Week event, which is a similar annual campaign also organized by Plug In America, the Sierra Club, and the Electric Auto Association. 

As a School Ambassador, we would simply invite XXX High School (or XXX University) to invite its faculty, staff and administrators to your free, local Drive Electric Earth Day event, which is taking place at [event address, date, time and main activities, such as ride-n-drives]. Please join us and become one of many Drive Electric Earth Day events in April. 

In return, we will name XXX School as an Ambassador School in our local press release, which we are distributing widely. Please see a sample below (include your event’s media alert). And, we can offer a brief educational lecture/discussion about electric car benefits to one or more of your classes. 

Please let us know if you’d like to participate in this exciting educational initiative.
